
The Do the Right Thing of Charlotte County recognition ceremony was held on 
Thursday, September 5, 2024, at Punta Gorda Police Department. The following 

students were recognized: 

  
   
Evan Drake, Grade 10, Charlotte High School  
Evan Drake was recognized for helping an elderly citizen in distress.  While on a bike 



John Lewis, Grade 4, Sallie Jones Elementary School  
John was recognized for his assistance in a medical emergency. John and his father 
were fishing when his dad collapsed. John used his dad's phone to call 911. He waited 
with his father until EMS arrived and transported him to the hospital. His dad remained in 
the hospital through the end of that week. I am proud of John for remaining d  


